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Eugene Delta Rotary Board Meeting 

July 15, 2024 –Dicky Joe’s Restaurant 

12:00-1:00 

Attendees, Carisa Hettich, President, Secretary, Gael Coyle, Youth Services, Kerry Oliver, 

Membership, Gil Acterhoff, Treasurer, Andrea Voorhees, Programs, Susan Blane, Club Service, 

Sandi Black, Community Service, Joseph Lewis, Communication, Tony Devico, The Rotary 

Foundation,  

 Submitted by: Gael Coyle 

Minutes: 

There was not a quorum for the June board meeting, so minutes were not taken. 

 
Directors’ Reports: 

Susan Blane, Club Service – Susan shared that she is not able to conduct the relocation of our 

club meetings and some of the other work associated with Club Service. Members of the board 

stated that as director she has committees and committee members can complete tasks associated 

with their committee. A committee is established and working on finding a new location for our 

club meetings.  

Kerry– Membership Director –  We need to have club members sign up for committees and to 

have member engagement. We need to grow membership. He would like to have monthly Fire 

Side Meetings.  

Tony Devico – The Rotary Foundation -We made out goal last year for donations to the Rotary 

Foundation - $14,000. Need to put flyers on tables during club meetings. Maybe have a 

thermometer delineating how much money we have donated.  

Gil Acterhoff, Treasurer – He sent the treasury reports out prior to the meeting.   

Carisa Hettich, President – Discussed social events for our club.  Interested in having members 

wear their Rotary shirts and going to Relay for Life to support fund raising for Cancer and to 

support our two members who are running.  

He will not be at Law Enforcement Day. He and Beth will be on a trip to the Grand Canyon. 

Andrea Voorhees, Programs– Speakers are scheduled into November. Committees are: Sgt of 

Arms, Invoflection, Law Enforcement, and ticket sales.  

 Joseph Lewis, Communication – He appreciates the change in meeting times so he is able to 

attend. He asked about web page. Gael suggested that articles be submitted to the District 

newsletters.  
Sandi Black, Community Service – Asked if there has been sign ups for committees? She 

suggested visuals for Committees.  

 

 


